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Living and Learning Together 
 

Dear Parents/Carers

A massive well done to our Y5 and Y6 football team                 

for winning their recent match 4-1. The team played 

fantastically. Thank you to the parents who came along 

to watch. A little bit of rain won't stop us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning heroes and courtesy award winners 

 

Our learning heroes for Friday 13th March were:  

Yr1- Charlie, Pel, Joshua and Grace C 

Yr2- Mia, Rocco, Chad and Kaja 

Yr5- Logan T, Aliyah, Zach C and Jenny 

Yr6- Kacey, Henry, Ben L and Leah  
 

Our courtesy award winners were:  
Holly (Y2) & Louie (Y3) 
 
Our learning heroes for Friday 20th March were:  

Yr1- Mia F, Joey, Leo and Angela 

Yr2- Lucy B, Olly-Noah, Indie-Rose and Jacob W 

Yr3- Lewis, Amelia, Luke and Shenade 

Yr4- Melody, Aasher, Jack M and Ruby P 

Yr5- Aliviya, Zach N, Logan T and Aliyah, 

Yr6- Jaiden, Sophie Y, Marley and Libby S  
 

Our courtesy award winners were: Malachi (Y1) and Tom 
K (Y6) 
 

 

 

 

Please can I take this opportunity to say                                  

thank you for your understanding over the                                    

last couple of weeks where things have been very 

uncertain. We have been trying to communicate what 

we know as soon as possible and we will continue to do 

this over the coming weeks. The school will be closed 

from today to most children, with the exception of those 

of key workers. Please see the letter on our website for 

further information: 

https://www.waycroftacademy.com/web/letter_to_par

ents_20_march_20/461898 Please ensure you have 

completed the survey on this letter, whether you are a 

key worker or not as we need to know that all children 

are kept safe. 

Please remember that we will be here, if you need to 

speak with us over the coming weeks please do not 

hesitate to get in contact with us and we will support 

you where we can.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Head of school 

 

 

 

Waycroft Sports Kit 
At Waycroft we are very lucky to have our own                        
sports kit for children to wear to different sporting 
events. Children do wear this kit home and are asked to 
bring it in the next day. Unfortunately, a large amount of 
kit has not been returned. This means that the different 
sporting teams have been unable to wear the Waycroft 
kit. If your child has borrowed some, please check that 
they have brought it back into school. If you do find any 
please return it to the office when you are able to.              
Thank You.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye and thank you 

Waycroft would like to say a massive thank you                            

and goodbye to Mrs Slee and Mr Croot (relief caretaker), 

who have been invaluable members of staff at Waycroft 

for many years. We wish you both a very happy and 

restful retirement.  
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